
          
    
     
      
Early Dismissal Policy 
      
Early dismissals are for serious emergencies and should not occur on a daily or regular 
basis. However, when you are anticipating a need for an early dismissal for your child, 
please report to the main school house office with your medical or business 
appointment documentation and photo I.D. before 2:30 p.m. Students leaving 
before 1:00 p.m., will be marked half a day absence. The adult requesting the early 
dismissal must be listed on the student’s emergency contact form. The Attendance & 
Truancy Division will monitor chronic parental requests for early dismissals. 
     
    
   
 


